
 
From: David Hartman   
Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2024 12:53 PM 
To: Meredith, Maureen <Maureen.Meredith@austintexas.gov> 
Cc: LEIGH ZIEGLER < >; cbwidaho <cbwidaho@gmail.com>; Danielle Buckley < >; Harden, Joi 
<Joi.Harden@austintexas.gov>; Thomas, Eric <Eric.Thomas@austintexas.gov>; Hadri, Cynthia 
<Cynthia.Hadri@austintexas.gov> 
Subject: RE: Postponement Request: NPA-2024-0025.01, C14-2024-0032 - applicant agrees to 
postponement request, but limited to 2 weeks to 9/26/24 Council meeting 
 

External Email - Exercise Caution 
 
 
Good afternoon: 
 
On behalf of the applicant we are OK with a postponement by OHAN/Oak Hill NPCT and 
understand that City Council will approve a postponement by neighborhood pursuant to Council 
policy to grant the first postponement request submitted by neighborhood.  However, we are 
opposed to the length of the postponement request by OHAN/Oak Hill NPCT of 4 weeks to Oct. 10, 
and the applicant will only agree to a reasonable 2 week postponement of these cases from Sept. 
12 to the Sept. 26 City Council meeting. 
 
Best, David   
 

David Hartman 
Partner 
DuBOIS BRYANT & CAMPBELL 
303 Colorado, Suite 2300 
Austin, TX 78701 
O:(512) 457-8000 
D:(512) 685-3409 
M:(512) 297-5640 
F:(512) 457-8008 
bio 
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Confidentiality Notice 
This communication and any accompanying documents are confidential and privileged. They are intended for the sole use of the addressee. If you 
receive this transmission in error, you are advised that any disclosure, copying, distribution, or the taking of any action in reliance upon this 
communication or any attached document is strictly prohibited. Moreover, any such disclosure shall not compromise or waive the attorney-client or 
other privileges as to this communication or otherwise. If you have received this communication in error, please contact me by reply email and destroy 
all copies of the original message and any attached documents.  
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